
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
CITY COUNCIL 

CITY OF BRIGHTON  
  

DISCONNECTION LAND USE & DEVELOPMENT CODE AMENDMENT  
 
Notice is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Brighton will hold a public 
hearing regarding an application for amendments to the Land Use & Development Code, 
specifically for disconnection (de-annexation). The request is to define a process by which 
to review applications for disconnection (de-annexation). 
 
The City Council will hold a public hearing to consider the application for a Code 
Amendment at 6:00 p.m. on Tuesday, March 7, 2023.  The hearing will take place in the 
City Council Chambers, located on the first floor of City Hall, 500 South 4th Avenue in 
Brighton, CO.  The City Council will hear evidence from City staff and any interested 
parties and will make a decision on the application thereafter.  
 
Further information may be obtained from the City of Brighton Planning Division located 
at the above address or by calling (303) 655-2059. 
 
For publication: Wednesday, February 14, 2023 
 
 


